
PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF PINE

Notice is hereby given that the
Board of Supervisors will hold
a  special  meeting  on
Wednesday, July 24th, at 5:00
PM at  the  Pine  Community
Center,  100 Pine Park Drive,
Wexford, PA 15090, regarding
the  proposed  land
development  plan  submitted
by the Pine Richland School
District for the installation of a
new scoreboard. This meeting
is in addition to the normally
scheduled meetings held on
the first and third Mondays of
each month.


